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Department 

S.P.A.R.K. 2022 - Detectives 

Overview: 
S.P.A.R.K. is a 6 week summer program for kids ages 4-14. S.P.A.R.K. will begin 
on June 6th and run to July 15th. With the exception of July 4th. Each park will be 
staffed with three trained directors. The parks include Memorial Park, General 
Slack Park and Drover Park. Hours are 9:00am to 3:30pm. Each Friday we will 
rotate between Memorial Park and Drover Park. The parent/guardian is 
responsible for dropping off and picking up at the correct park on Fridays. There is 
a registration fee of $25.00 for each child. Each child will need their own 
registration form. The Huntington Community School Corporation provides a free 
lunch every day for the kids in the program. The theme for the year is Detectives. 
The children will engage in different challenges throughout the 6 weeks to see if 
they can solve clues and become the best detectives in Huntington!  

Important Dates: 

June 10th – Memorial Park 
June 17th – Drover Park 
June 24th – Memorial Park 
July 1st – Drover Park 
July 4th – NO S.P.A.R.K. DUE TO OBSERVING THE HOLIDAY  
July 8th – Memorial Park 
July 15th – Drover Park  

Extra: 
We ask that parents/guardians provide their child with a water bottle as well as 
sunscreen each day. Directors can store the sunscreen in the locked sheds for 
the child if the sunscreen is marked with the child’s first and last name. When at 
Drover Park, please send your child with a towel and swim suit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are excited to have another summer of fun at the parks! If you have any 
questions, we can be reached at 260-358-2323x2502! 


